TO:		Hearst Media – Norwalk Hour
FROM:		Richelle Hodza, Town of Weston Land Use Director, rhodza@westonct.gov
RE:		Legal Notice for Publication
ORDER DATE:	August 6, 2024
RUN:		Run 1 x on August 7, 2024
A/C No:	Acct #109906


NOTICE OF DECISION: Weston’s Planning & Zoning Commission (PZC) at its meeting of 8/5/2024 DENIED unanimously each of the following three applications made pursuant to CGS 8-30g regarding property located at 107 Georgetown Rd by Weston I, LLC for an Affordable Housing Development (AFD) because 1 unit of the total of 4 units within the existing building was proposed to be affordable, while Conn. Gen. Stat. § 8-30g(6) requires no less than 30% of the dwelling units to be affordable: (1) application for AFD; (2) application to amend the Zoning Regulations; and (3) application to amend the Zoning Map. Files are available for inspection at 24 School Rd or at www.westonct.gov. Dated: 8/7/2024, Sally Korsh, Chair
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